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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

GARY COCKRIEL 
 
Hey Gang, 
 
I hope this finds you all well!  The weather is changing and some feel for the better.  Not so hot and humid. 
As for me, I don't mind the hot, it's the humid that kills me.  It does make for good top-down driving this time 
of the year!  Hopefully we can get out and do a color-change drive one day, even if it's just up around the 
Mammoth Cave area. 
 
We have had many members make donations to the club to help us keep things moving and fulfill our 
missions!  Thank you again to all that have and will help out your club! 
 
Last meeting we voted on our By-Law amendments and got them passed to make it easier to read and 
understand and to allow electronic voting if ever necessary.  Thank you for that. 
 
I hope many of you have seen the award we received from the Museum for all of the volunteer work we did 
for the Museum.  Thank each and every one who has helped to get this award for your club! 
 
Last month we opened up the floor for officer nominations, we had several nominated.  The nominations 
stay open until the middle of October.  If you would like to hold an office, please let Shelia know by email and 
she will get you on the ballot. 
 
The October meeting is coming up on the 3rd, the first Saturday night like always, but we will have to meet at 
5:00 p.m. instead of 6:00, as the Museum is rented out that night.  We'll get in, hold the meeting, then get 
out and go have dinner or whatever.  Remember, 5:00! 
 
Until then, be safe and have fun! 
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To save a 
minute 

 
 

CLBG EVENTS 
 
CLBG Events 
Oct 3 - CLBG Membership Meeting – 5:00 p.m. -  NCM Chevrolet Theater – NOTE THE EARLY MEETING 
TIME!!  
Dec 5 – CLBG Christmas Dinner and Party – 6:00 p.m. – NCM Motorsports Park – details forthcoming! 
 
Other Events 
Nov 12 -  NCM Vets ‘n Vettes 
 
 

 
 

BIRTHDAYS & ANNIVERSARIES 
 
 
 
 
  

 

10/05 Jeremy Towe 
10/06 Rhona Feckter 
10/07 John Neely 
10/08 Denzel Williams 
10/10 Paula Meek 
10/10 Torie Cockriel 
10/11 Chuck Raymer 
10/11 Carrington Tyson 
10/12 Jim Rizzuti 
10/13 Pete Buser 
10/15 Jerry Pelton 
10/15 Ed Moss 
10/16 Debbie Hoodenpyle 
10/18 Nick Fields 
10/19 David Wiseman 
10/20 Dianne Grimes 
10/20 Cindy Terry 
10/22 Gloria Ford 
10/25 Rich Sanders 
10/27 Christine Davis 
10/28 Bob Whittaker 
10/29 Nate Seymour 

 

ANNIVERSARIES 

10/06 David & Carolyn Drake 
10/06 William & Debra Gregory 
10/27 R F & Pam Johnston 
10/29 Nick & Carmen Fields 
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CLBG MEMBERSHIP ANNIVERSARIES 
This is where we celebrate our members who have been with us for 5, 10, 15 or more years.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 

Lee Beckman  

Gary & Mary Alice Bobbett  

 

Tom & Liz Hill  

 

 

Dan & Michelle Garrett 
Richard & Diane Blair  
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WANTED - TREASURER NOMINEES  
 
We are looking for someone to step up as Treasurer for the Club.  Barb has served us for the past few years 
and would like to step aside and allow someone else to take the reins.  
 
There are a few requirements we look for in a Treasurer: 

• Have a home computer with internet access and Excel. 
• Basic computer skills 
• Basic accounting knowledge 
• Be able to go the Club P.O. Box to pick up mail, and to the bank for deposits. 
• Be able to attend the Board and Membership meetings. 

 
Both Barb Thompson and Terry Jordan will fully train you on the duties of the Treasurer, including all actions 
you will need to take on the website. 
 
Do you get a kick out of balancing your checkbook?  Can’t wait for tax season to check out the new IRS 
forms?  Then you may be The One!  Let Sheila Best know that you would like your name on the ballot, or 
nominate yourself at the October 3 Membership Meeting.  We’re “counting” on you!! 
 

 
 

IMPORTANT NOTE FROM YOUR WEBMASTER 
 
For those who are still going to go to our website to pay their renewals, note that online renewals can only be 
done by the primary member of the account.  You must log in with the primary members user id and 
password.   If the secondary member is the one who has this duty, send me an Email and I will reverse who is 
primary and secondary. 
 
Thanks! 
Terry Jordan 
webmaster@clbg.us 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

You need your 
head -  
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CLBG NATIONAL CORVETTE MUSEUM AMBASSADOR 
Rich Sanders 

 

Expansion & conversion…During the Ambassador’s meeting that was held during the Anniversary weekend, 
NCM Curator Derek Moore presented brief information concerning some current and long range happenings.  
The former FOP building is being converted and designed to store the many Corvette related artifacts that 
the museum has accumulated over the years.  These artifacts had been spread out in various storage areas.  
Storing them all under one roof will be much more beneficial. 

Derek and NCM Board Chair Glenn Johnson also discussed in very limited fashion the topic of the museum 
expansion.  This new addition is currently in the initial planning and design stages. At some point in the 
future, a formal announcement will be made public.   

 

Educational programs… In the past, student visits to the NCM have been highly regarded and educational 
class field trips.  Currently, the restrictions of the pandemic will not allow the schools and museum to 
schedule these trips.  Deb Howard the NCM Education Coordinator, has designed Vettecademy so it will fill 
that void.  It is a series of videos geared towards school-age children.  They offer at-home educational and 
entertaining episodes on various aspects of the Corvette. 

If you would like to view these videos and maybe also gain a little knowledge, they are located at: 
https://www.corvettemuseum.org/explore/educational-programs/vettecademy/ . 

 

NCM membership…I am sure that a large percentage of the CLBG members are also NCM members. But, if 
you would like information about the various levels of the membership, please go to 
https://www.corvettemuseum.org/support/membership or call 800-538-3883 or 270-781-7973. NCM has 
two membership categories that are unique – Legacy and Senior (65 and above). 

 

NCM Corvette Raffles… 

• 2021 Silver Flare Corvette Coupe – drawing date is 10/15/2020 
• 2021 Elkhart Lake Blue Corvette Coupe - drawing date is 11/5/2020 
• 2021 Arctic White Corvette Coupe – drawing date is 4/24/2021 

 

Raffle tickets can be purchased at:    https://raffle.corvettemuseum.org/  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Your brains are 
in it! 

https://www.corvettemuseum.org/explore/educational-programs/vettecademy/
https://www.corvettemuseum.org/support/membership
https://raffle.corvettemuseum.org/
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RECIPE OF THE MONTH! 
Macaroni & Cheese 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Ingredients: 

• 1 1/2 cups elbow macaroni 
• 3 Tbls butter 
• 2 Tbls flour 
• 1/2 tsp salt 
• 1/4 tsp pepper 
• 2 cups milk 
• 1/4 cup finely chopped onion 
• 8 oz cubed Velveeta cheese 
• 8 oz cream cheese 

Directions: 
• Cook macaroni until tender – drain and set aside. 
• Grease 9 by 13 pan, pre-heat oven to 350. 
• In saucepan, melt butter and blend in flour, salt and pepper 
• Add milk.  Cook and stir until thick and bubbly.. 
• Add onion, Velveeta and cream cheese –stir until melted. 
• Mix cheese sauce with macaroni.  Turn into 1 1/2 quart casserole. 
• Bake at 350 for 35-40 minutes. 

Susan’s Notes: 
• Since I have yet to find a savory dish that cannot be enhanced by canned, diced jalapeno peppers, try 

mixing a few tablespoons of this green goodness into your cheese sauce.  Be sure to drain it well 
before adding. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

I don’t doubt that many (most) of you have made mac and 
cheese, perhaps a million times.  But there are a few who still 
may never have ventured beyond the box mix for this venerable, 
most American of dishes.  So let me lead you to the joy that is 
Homemade Mac and Cheese!  This recipe is very classic and 
basic, with one creamy, cheesy addition (okay, you guessed – it is 
Cream Cheese!)  
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CONTACT US 
 

Club Mailing Address: CLBG, P.O. Box 50027, Bowling Green, KY 42102          

Website:  http://clbg.us/    Facebook: Corvettes Limited of Bowling Green 
 

 
PRESIDENT 

 

Gary Cockriel 
270.792.9140 
president@clbg.us  

VICE PRESIDENT 

    

Danny Sublett 

270.791.7127 
corvchev@bellsouth.net 

 

SECRETARY 

 

Sheila Best 
270.991.9198 
bestvettes@gmail.com  
 

TREASURER 

 

Barb Thompson 
270-991-9648 
barbthompson2u@gmail.com  
 
 

2020 OFFICERS AT LARGE 
Bruce Hazelton 
270.935.5096 

shadesofgrey@hotmail.com  
 

Greg Terry 
812-272-1485 
greg_55chevy@yahoo.com 

 
 

Bob Harder 
270-781-2096  
bobharder@twc.com 

 

 

Terry Jordan 
270.779.3031 
terryhjordan@gmail.com  

 

Susan Jordan 
270.779.3230 
skidmarks@clbg.us 

 

Bob Whittaker 
270-781-8427 
bob.whittaker@sensus.com 

 

Cindy Whittaker 
270.781.8427 
cindywhitta@aol.com  

 
 

2019 COMMITTEES & CHAIRPERSON 

MEMBERSHIP 
Bruce Hazelton 
270. 935-5096 
membership@clbg.us  

ACTIVITIES 
Danny Sublett 
270.791.7127 

corvchev@bellsouth.net 

PHOTOGRAPHER 
Carrington Tyson 
859-537-0336 
Apensjourney@gmail.com 50/50 

Dennis Ford  
615.847.4047 
kadle002@yahoo.com    

SUNSHINE 
Cindy Whittaker 
270-779-7447 
cindywhitta@aol.com 

NCM AMBASSADOR 
Rich Sanders 
815.988.3601 
richs259@gmail.comt 

SKIDMARKS EDITOR 
Susan Jordan  
270.779.3230   
skidmarks@clbg.us  

WEBMASTER 
Terry Jordan 
270-779-3031 
terryhjordan@gmail.com  

 
 

  

 

http://clbg.us/
mailto:president@clbg.us
mailto:corvchev@bellsouth.net
mailto:bestvettes@gmail.com
mailto:barbthompson2u@gmail.com
mailto:shadesofgrey@hotmail.com
mailto:greg_55chevy@yahoo.com
mailto:bobharder@twc.com
mailto:terryhjordan@gmail.com
mailto:skidmarks@clbg.us
mailto:bob.whittaker@sensus.com
mailto:cindywhitta@aol.com
mailto:membership@clbg.us
mailto:corvchev@bellsouth.net
mailto:Apensjourney@gmail.com
mailto:kadle002@yahoo.com
mailto:cindywhitta@aol.com
mailto:richs259@gmail.comt
mailto:skidmarks@clbg.us
mailto:terryhjordan@gmail.com

	Educational programs… In the past, student visits to the NCM have been highly regarded and educational class field trips.  Currently, the restrictions of the pandemic will not allow the schools and museum to schedule these trips.  Deb Howard the NCM E...

